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UNSCHEDULED VACANCY NOTICE
AGOURA HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Pursuant to California Government Code Section 54974, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that one (1) unscheduled vacancy has occurred on the AGOURA HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION for the remainder of a two-year term scheduled to expire on January 8, 2025. 

The City will be seeking applicants to fill the vacancy on the Planning Commission. Applicants must be residents and registered voters of the incorporated area of the City of Agoura Hills. 

Further information and application packets will be available beginning March 22, 2024.

This notice was duly posted no later than 20 days after the vacancy occurred, as required by law. Final appointment to the Planning Commission shall not be made by the City Council at least 10 working days after posting of this notice in the Office of the City Clerk. 



_______________________________
Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC
City Clerk, City of Agoura Hills
Dated: March 15, 2024
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